 22th January 2018
Loving and Divine Soul,
I am happy to announce that the sixth Balashram Trek to raise funds for Hariharananda Balashram will take place in the Rift Valley of Tanzania from Sun 21st October to Sat 27th Oct 2018.  It is seven years since our last trek when we visited Israel, which was a wonderful experience. 
During our upcoming trek, we will journey together in the beautiful Rift Valley, which is home to several Maasai communities. The Maasai are one of the great nomadic tribes of Africa. Led by Maasai guides we begin our trek from the foothills of Mount Longido trekking across the floor of the Great Rift Valley to the foothills of the Crater Highlands. This area is also home to many animals and birds which we will have an opportunity to see in their unique natural environment. 

The trek is being organised by Charity Challenge who have a lot of experience organising treks of this type. The fundraising aspect of the trek is being coordinated by Kriya Yoga UK, to raise monies for Balashram, the residential school for disadvantaged children of Orissa, India. The school now provides for 477 children whose welfare and lives have been greatly supported by the donations generated by these treks in previous years.

You are invited to join the trek to experience the Rift Valley of Tanzania and at the same time help support the children of Balashram. 

For more information on the trek, please click on link below to connect to the Balashram Trek website which contains information specific to our challenge https://www.charitychallenge.com/expedition/2771/Maasai-Bush-Trek and read all the text including the Frequently Asked Questions and the Trip Notes.

If after reading the website you have further questions on the fundraising part of the trek, please email Michael Mannion at kriyayogauk@btconnect.com 

With love

Prajnanananda

